
Summer 2025 Internship Program Schedule 

Following are the important dates during the Summer 2025 Internship 

Program at First Presbyterian Church of San Bernardino. 

May 5th – Talk about the Internship Program and let everyone know       

                  about the Summer schedule. 

                  This will be the first day we pass out applications. 

 

 May 12th- The last day intern applications for the Summer term will                    

                      be passed out at LifeSkillz. 

 

May 19th – All applications must be turned in.  You can turn your  

                      application in at the LifeSkillz meeting or at the First  

                      Presbyterian Church office by 4:00 PM. 

                          

May 31st – All interviews will be conducted on this day.  All applicants 

                    will be made aware by text of the time of their interview. 

 

June 7th - The first day of work for the Summer Internship Team. 

 

The Summer Internship Team will work on consecutive Saturdays.  The last 

scheduled day of work will be Saturday, August 16th.  The only Saturday we may 

not work will be July 5th.  We will discuss this after the team has been hired.   

 

Applications can also be picked up at the First Presbyterian Church office Monday 

through Thursday between 9:00 AM and 3:00 PM or by setting up a time to pick 

one up with Rick Rodriguez at another time.  The application can also be found on 

our website FPCSB.net.  They can be filled out on line, but you will have to print 

them, and still turn them in by the LifeSkillz Meeting on Monday, May 19th or at 

the church office by 4:00 PM on the same day. 

  

If you have any questions you can contact Rick Rodriguez (909) 567-6421.   

               


